
Your councillors: 
 
Paul Smith  Chairman  tel. 281163   paulsmith@palgo.u-net.com 
Ronnie Cook   Vice-Chair  tel. 281565  ron1.june2@virgin.net 
Lynne Smith   tel. 281163  lynnesmith@palgo.u-net.com 
Sean Ryan   tel. 281336 sean.ryan@sunday-times.co.uk 
Dries Hagan  tel. 281855 Dries.Hagen@dh.gsi.gov.uk 
Linda Gibson Clerk tel. 200242 gibbos@freegratis.net   
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Don’t forget 
Village Environment Issues 

 
We would like to invite you along to an open 
meeting to put forward all your ideas, thoughts, 
and questions. From this we will set up a working 
party to begin to address them.  
 
So if you want to have your say come along to 
the meeting on 
 

Monday 10th January, 
In the Village Hall  

(After the Parish Council meeting) 
At 8.00pm 

 
If you can’t make it you can still put forward your 
thoughts etc by contacting anyone of us by 
phone or e-mail.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Driving in Winter (Extract from West Berks 
Advice leaflet) 
 
West Berks Council salt the primary routes throughout 
the winter months, from mid – November to the end of 
March. 
 
Main Street is a primary route, through Farnborough,  
Main Street, East Ilsley and on into Compton.  
 
West Berks supplies and maintains around 200 
roadside salt bins, these are for use by the general 
public on roads with steep hills which are not on 
primary salting routes, ie Bury Lane. 
 
Before embarking on a journey in winter check your 
vehicle. 
 

• Keep  your battery fully charged. 
• Check tyre treads and pressure. 
• Keep antifreeze in radiator and 
• Keep low freezing screen wash in washer 

bottle topped up. 
• Keep a can of deicer and a scraper in your 

vehicle. 
• Before you start your journey, clear ice and 

condensation from windscreen, side windows 
and mirrors. 

Make sure windows, wipers, lights and indicators are 
clean and in good order. 

We have received notice 
that our request to 
extend the 30mph limit 
on approaches to West 
Ilsley will be considered 
as part of the 2005 
speed limit review. 


